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TO: OIC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors, SGOD and CID
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

FROM: LYNN G. MENDOZA
Assistant Schools Division Superintenden%
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

By Authority of the OIC-SDS:

RODEL §. MAGNAYE

Chief Education Supervisor

Officer-In-Charge

Office of the Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT: PERMISSION TO ALLOW PARTICIPATING PRIVATE SCHOOLS TO
PROMOTE THE EDUCATION SERVICE CONTRACTING (ESC) AND
SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL VOUCHER PROGRAMS (SHS VP) IN PUBLIC
SCHOOLS IN THE DIVISION

DATE: May 30, 2022

Attached is a Memorandum from the Office of the Regional Director dated
May 25, 2022 regarding the Permission to Allow Participating Private Schools to
Promote the Education Service Contracting (ESC) and Senior High School Voucher
Program (SHS VP) in Public Schools in the Region, contents of which are self-
explanatory.

All public schools are advised to accommodate private schools when they
promote the DepEd programs assisting all private schools.

For information and dissemination.

SGOD/ANP

Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro
0906-550-1840/0929-630-1538
occidental.mindoro@deped.gov.ph

DepEd Tayo Occidental Mindoro/DepEd Occidental
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Office of the Regional Director
MEMORANDUM
TO : ALL SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
‘__——-/'!
FROM - NICOLAS T. C , Ph.D., CESO III
Director IV
Regional Director
SUBJECT : PERMISSION TO ALLOW PARTICIPATING PRIVATE

SCHOOLS TO PROMOTE THE ESC AND SHS VP IN
PUBLIC SCHOOLS IN THE REGION

DATE : May 25, 2022

Per letter from Rhodora Angela F. Ferrer, Executive Director, Private
Education Assistance Committee (PEAC) dated May 16, 2022, this Office would like
to request all Schools Division Superintendents to allow participating private
schools to promote the Education Service Contracting (ESC) and Senior High School
Voucher Program (SHS VP) in public schools in the region. This will help improve
the dissemination of information on the ESC and SHS VP among students to be able
to decide on the school and strands of their choice.

In connection with this, PEAC will conduct orientation conferences for

participating schools and Schools Division Superintendents on the program
implementation guidelines in July and August when the details have been finalized.

For your information and guidance.

QAD/LVI

Meralco Avenue corner St. Paul Road, Pasig City
Telephone No.: (02) 6314070 / Email Address: mimaropa.region@deped.gov.ph
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PEAC National Secretariat

Units 2505-2507, 25th Floos Philippine AXA Life Centra
1286 Sen. Gif Puyat Avenue corner Tindalo 5t., Makat City
Tel No.: {02) 8-570-7322

Fax No.: [D!j 8-511.7695

May 16, 2022

NICOLAS T. CAPULONG
Regional Director
Department of Education-Region 4B

Dear Dir. Capulong:

To improve the dissemination of information on the Education Service Contracting (ESC) and
the Senior High School Voucher Program (SHS VP) before students make their choice of
schools and strands, the Private Education Assistance Committee (PEAC) would like to
request the endorsement of the Department of Education (DepEd) that will allow
participating private schools to promote the ESC and SHS VP in public schools in the region.

This voluntary initiative of participating schools ensures that these two subsidy programs of
DepEd promote choice and diversity of basic education providers in our education system.

The PEAC also plans to conduct orientation conferences for participating schools and Schools
Division Superintendents (SDOs) on the program implementation guidelines in July and
August. We will release the official communication on these activities once the details have
been finalized.

Thank you for your usual support for the efficient implementation of the ESC and SHS VP,

Very truly yvours,

F for

Rie 4-7“%
RHODORA ANGELA F. FERRER
Executive Director

Ce: Dr. Brian L. Belen

Mr. Arnold I, Catapang

@ peac.org.ph @ Private fducation Assistance Committee

§ @PEACOficial o @privateed_ph



